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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $93, 751 

Income to date: $74, 115 

Needed: $19, 636 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leader: Walter Dyck 

Speaker: Keith Friesen 

Song Leader & Pianist:  Kendra Fehr & Melita Enns 

Date: March 27, 2022 

 

 

Date:  Aug 22, 2021  

Community Announcements 

Pembina Counselling Centre 
On Wednesday, April 6th, Pembina Counselling 
Centre will be hosting our Virtual Spring Fundraiser 
available live at 7pm on our website, 
pembinacounsellingcentre.ca or available on 
YouTube here. Chris Derksen, Executive Director 
will be hosting our event and giving an update on 
what’s been happening this past year and what we 
anticipate seeing in the coming year. We will enjoy 
music by Rosemary Siemens, and our featured 
speaker Dr. John Neufeld from Back to the Bible, 
will be providing the message. It will be an evening 
good for the soul. If you’d like to make a donation 
online, by phone or cheque, feel free to contact 
our office for more details at 204-822-6622. 

See foyer bulletin board for updates on: 

-Winkler Bible Camp 

-MDS Spring & Summer opportunities 

 

 

 

 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals - Dorothy Hildebrandt –204-324-4426 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
Apr.  3   - Jake Friesen 

Apr. 10  - Walter Dyck/Palm Sunday 

Apr. 15  - Gerry Giesbrecht/Good Friday 

Apr. 17  - Keith Friesen/Easter 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 

Missions 
Ryan Thiessen 

Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

 Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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_______________________________________ 

Prayer for the Week 

“Holy Spirit, work in us, bearing fruit in our lives, 
keeping us attached to the vine, and showing 
the world around us how great our Father is. 

Amen.” 

Church Announcements 

-Please pray for the BMC Youth SOAR team 

that is in Winnipeg. Pray that this experience 

will be a time of growing in unity as a team 

and growing closer to God together. Please 

also pray for Siloam mission, which is where 

they are serving for their ministry day on 

Monday. 

This year's team is: Gerry and Cassie 

Giesbrecht, Tyson Fehr, Cynthia Krahn, Saul 

Bowman, Silas Wall, Presley Schroeder, 

Lindsey Miller and Cyrus Falk. 

 

-The BMC education committee would like 

to encourage all youth and young adults 

to consider serving at a summer Bible 

camp.  We believe that this experience will 

strengthen your faith and have a lasting 

impact on your journey with the Lord, and we 

are very happy to offer some financial 

assistance for your weeks of camp service. If 

you have questions, please contact any 

member of the education committee. Thank 

you for considering giving your time to this 

important ministry.     

 

-SAVE THE DATE: DVBS will take place the 

week of July 18-22, 2022 

 

 

 

 

March 27, 2022 

4th Sunday of Lent 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Congregational Prayer 

Offering – Neufeld Family 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading – 

Deut. 6:4-9 & 1 John 2:3-6; 5:1-3 

Message – “Having Joy in Keeping God’s 

Commands” John 15:1-21; 6:1-4 

 Closing Song 

Benediction 

Youth Calendar 

March 25-28 - BMC Youth Missions team on 

SOAR Ex 

March 30 – No Youth (Spring Break) 

 

 

Church Announcements 
 

-If you are interested in getting baptized, and/or 

becoming a member of BMC - or if you have 

questions about baptism or church 

membership, please speak with Pastor Keith.  

For those interested, we will be meeting 

together for a few Sundays during the SS hour, 

starting in a few weeks. 

 

-The next Congregational Meeting will take 

place on Thursday, April 7, at 7:00 pm. 

 

 

 
 

 

Verse for the Week 

“By this my Father is glorified, that you bear 

much fruit and so prove to be my disciples.”  

John 15:8 

 

Child Dedication 

 
We will be having a Child Dedication on 

 April 24. If you are a parent and would like to 

participate in the Child Dedication service, 

please contact Pastors Keith or Gerry 
 

 

 

 


